Qwen Barnard

Subject:

School Office Hours

Dear Parents and Guardians

The office will be open from Monday 9 December 2024 until Friday 13 December 2024 from 8:00am to 2:00pm.

Our office will be closed for the holidays from Monday 16 December 2024 until Friday 3 January 2025 and will reopen on Monday 6 January 2025 at 7:15am.

Yours in quality education

Mrs S Hurlin Principal: High School

Cornerstone College 530 Moreleta Street Silverton, Pretoria Tel: 012 804 8350 Fax: 012 804 9170

www.cornerstonecollege.org.za

Mrs J Botes Co-Principal



Mrs M van Helsdingen Principal: Primary School

This email is intended for the addressee only, and contains confidential information which may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, kindly notify the sender immediately by return email and delete the original message. You may not copy this email or disclose its contents to anyone. Cornerstone College retains all of its Intellectual Property rights for any information that may be contained in its email messages.